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Comments: I am writing in support of the proposal to withdraw permission for mining in the Rapid Creek

Watershed. The reason I support this proposal is because mining has always had a toxic and negative effect on

clean water. Our nation needs to preserve as much clean water as possible for current and future generations. I

hope that the Forest Service will act quickly to move this withdrawal proposal to a conclusion and send it on to

the Secretary of the Interior. Thank you for your consideration of my comments on this issue.


